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May
Mon 13th       Pre-School Open Afternoon
3-4pm
Thurs 23rd      Open Afternoon 3.15-4pm
      Mon 27th - Fri 31st HALF TERM
June
Mon 3rd            INSET DAY
Fri 7th               Pre-School & FS trip to
Woburn
Mon 10th - Fri 14th     Yr 6 Residential
Wed 26th         Sports Day
Fri 28th             PTA Summer Fete

Summer Fete

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

10th May 2024

We will be posting regular
safeguarding information here. 

We want to remind parents how
important it is for your child to be in
school. Please try to keep
appointments, especially non-urgent
appointments such a optician
appointments, or routine dental checks
to after school or school holidays as
much as possible.

You can read more about the
importance of school attendance here:
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/202
3/05/18/school-attendance-important-
risks-missing-day/

Safeguarding 
Thank you for your donations today to
the Bottle Hoopla! Our wonderful PTA
Volunteers collected plenty of
donations today, which will all be
used as prizes at the Fete!

The PTA Summer Fete will be held on
Friday 28th June from 3.15pm -
5.30pm.
If you would like to be involved in the
fete please contact the PTA on
jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

 Request from Office

Pre-school open afternoon for
prospective parents, Monday 13th
May 3-4pm . Sign up by emailing
the school office.

Pre-School Open
Afternoon

Sports Day is Wednesday 26th June.
Parents are invited to come and watch.
KS1 will be in the morning, KS2 will
be in the afternoon starting at
12.45pm.

Sports Day

If you are unsure if your child is well
enough to school please send them in.
We will contact you if we feel that
they are not well enough to be here.

The NHS has a useful page that helps
parents and schools decide whether a
child is well enough to attend school -
Is my child too ill for school?

If you would like further support please
contact Mrs. Hubbard.

Please can you ensure that your child
has everything they may need for the
school day in the morning, for
example water bottles, rain coats
(given our changeable weather!),
forest clothes etc. It is very disruptive
to lessons when these are dropped
off during the day. Thank you.

Year 3 Trip to
Cadbury’s World

Year 3 had an amazing trip to
Cadbury World where they saw how
their chocolate is made, had a go
themselves and taste tested. Thank you
to our wonderful parent helpers, we
couldn’t have done it without you!

We have had a wonderful week in the
sunshine. Year 3 enjoyed a chocolatey
trip to Cadbury’s World, and the
Foundation Stage children have
enjoyed riding balance bikes with
Bikeability.

Summer Sun!
We have been enjoying the wonderful
weather this week. With the
temperature rising the sun showing up
more please do remember to send
your child to school with a hat, a
water bottle, and please apply sun tan
lotion before they come to school.

http://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

